TORTY TALES

Quarter 2, April 1- June 30, 2025

MBU Social

On the weekend of April 25-26 of
this year our council hosted merit badge
university, where our lodge put on an ice cream
social for our active members.

Conclave

2025 LEC

Your Lodge Officers

The Lodge Executive Committee
Officers for the year 2025 are:

- Hagan Rudolf, Lodge Chief

- Cooper Haggen Vice Chief of
Admin

- Wyatt Lane, Vice Chief of
Programs

- Noah Daniel, Secretary

- Milo DeMott, Treasurer

This year’s conclave took place on

April 4-6, at Camp Bert Adams. It was
themed as the Arrows Tour. The lodge
really showed out, bringing a great history
exhibit. Also, the lodge came home with

- 2nd place in volleyball

- 2nd place in wischixin

- 2nd place in attendance

- 3rd place in overall quest events

- 1st place in cooing entree

- 2nd place cooking side dish

- 2nd place in cooking dessert

Conclave 2025




